
WEEK 4 

Wednesday   4th  P&C Meeting - 7:30pm 

WEEK 6 

Monday 16th Book Fair - (8:30am - 4pm) 

Tuesday 17th Book Fair  (8:30 am - 4pm) and Parade 

Wednesday 18th Opportunity Class Placement Test 

Book Fair (8:30am - 4pm) 

Principal - Mr T Jeff 16-30 Florabella  St, Warrimoo 2774

Rel Infants Assistant Principal -  Ms S O’Connor Phone 4753 6182 

Primary Assistant Principal -  Mrs E Harris 

School Administration Manager - Mrs J Mazenauer 

http://www.warrimoo-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Email: Warrimoo-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Term 4 Week 4         Tuesday 3rd  November 2020 

What’s on at Warrimoo 

Aim High to Achieve 

PAYMENTS DUE 
Excursion   Amount   Due 
Year 6 Farewell $10    3/12TERM 4 

If your child gets tested for 
Covid-19 please email a 

screen shot of the      
Negative result to the 

school      
BEFORE your child 

returns.

NOVEMBER 

Reminder 
Please ensure your child 
brings a drink bottle to 

school each day 

http://www.glenbrook-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/
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Dear Parents Caregivers, 
 
Rotary Club Primary Schools Community Service Award   
This year the Warrimoo Primary School Community Service Award was awarded to Natasha 
Thompson. Natasha was presented with this award at Leonay Sports Club last Tuesday evening. 
She has represented the school proudly in many extra-curricular activities. She is not afraid of extra 
work or taking on additional responsibilities. Natasha has been a huge support to the two year 6 
teachers this year, jumping on tasks and roles 
that take up her own free time with her peers. 
This young lady always responds with enthusi-
asm to her learning and strives to better    her-
self each and every day.  She   always sup-
ports the teachers at our school by assisting 
with their Information Communication Technol-
ogy needs. Congratulations Natasha! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Book Week Presentation  
On Tuesday of Week 3 our school had the opportunity to watch as an audience the Book Week per-
formance titled ‘The Greatest Discovery’. It was fantastic for the students to have this performance 
in the school. I would like to thank the parents and families for supporting this event. 
 
Our school Book Fair is scheduled for Week 6 of this term. We will be conducting a Book Character 
Parade in the same week to celebrate Book Week. Please see further details in our Newsetter.  
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Street Library  
During Term 3 of this year 5/6H put in a submission to Blue Mountains City Council for our school 
site to have a Blue Mountains Kids Street Library installed at the front of the school. We are very 
excited and pleased to announce that we have been successful in our application and it will be in-
stalled at the front of our school in the near future. This is a fantastic opportunity for children to bor-
row a book, read it and return it when they are finished with it. We look forward to sharing pictures 
of the installed library with you soon.  
Kids across the Blue Mountains have had their say on the location and designs of 11 children’s 
street libraries, which will soon be installed throughout the Blue Mountains from Blaxland to Black-
heath. 
Congratulations to 5/6H on being a new owner of a Kids Street Library for children in your area! 
5/6H cannot wait to order and purchase the new books for our Kids Street Library. At the end of the 
year they will be passing on the responsibility of the library to the next Year 6 students of Warrimoo 
Public School. This will be a new addition to the leadership positions we offer Stage 3 at our school. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
            
 
 
 

World Teachers’ Day – Friday 30
th

 October 2020 
On Friday of last week, we celebrated World Teachers’ Day here at Warrimoo Public School. I 
would like to take the opportunity to sincerely thank the amazing, dedicated staff that we have at our 
school. The many additional hours of planning in the evening and over the weekends is often un-
seen, however, they make a difference to the lives of every student. Thank you very much! 
 
Kindergarten Orientation Website 
As we move forward towards 2021 and our Kindergarten transition process for this year I would like 
to draw your attention to a website that our school has put together to assist in supporting the new 
students transitioning to our school successfully. Please feel free to share this information with fami-
lies who are sending their children to Warrimoo Public School in 2021. 
https://sites.google.com/education.nsw.gov.au/warrimookinder/  
 

Shelter in Place Bushfire Emergency Drill  
As I am sure you are fully aware the fire season has officially commenced. On Monday of Week 4, 
we took the opportunity to practice our shelter in place procedures here at Warrimoo Public School. 
Emergency drills are an extremely important component in keeping the students and staff safe at 
Warrimoo Public School. Please follow up this drill with your children at home and discuss the im-
portance of being prepared and remaining vigilant about the threat of bush fire. 
 

Change in Weather Conditions 
Now that we are beginning to experience some warmer weather I feel it fitting to briefly remind stu-
dents to pack plenty of drinking water for each day, wear the appropriate school summer uniform 
and to ensure they have a hat on their heads and sunscreen on their skin at all times when outside 
the classroom. Our aim at Warrimoo Public School is for all students to learn how to remain sun 
safe and hydrated at all times. Please reinforce this message with your children at home. 
 
 
 
 

https://sites.google.com/education.nsw.gov.au/warrimookinder/
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Selective High School 2022 
Selective high schools cater for academically gifted students with high potential who may otherwise 
be without sufficient classmates at their own academic standard. Selective high schools help these 
students to learn by grouping them with students of similar ability, and by using specialised teaching 
methods. 
Applications for selective high school placement are considered mainly on the basis of the Selective 
High School Placement Test results and school assessment scores. The Selective High School 
Placement Test will be held on Thursday 11 March 2021. 
 
If you would like to have your child considered for Year 7 selective high school entry in 2022, you 
need to apply on the internet using a valid email address (not the student’s email address). 
Detailed instructions on how to apply online will be available in late September 2020 at https://
education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-7. 
The application website opens at that link on 6 October 2020 and closes on 9 November 2020. You 
must apply before the closing date. 

 
There are no paper application forms. If you do not have internet access, you could apply at a public 
library. If you have a disability that prevents you from using a computer, you can contact the Team 
for assistance after 6 October 2020. 
 
2021 School Travel Application  
As we move towards the beginning of 2021 it is necessary for parents who may require an Opal 
Card for their child to travel via bus to or from school to complete an online application. Information 
related to how to apply will be forwarded home this week. Alternatively, you can access the follow-
ing web address. https://apps.transport.nsw.gov.au/ssts/#/howToApply  
 
NSW Schools Update App 
This app allows parents and caregivers to receive operational status updates for their children in 
NSW public schools, including notifications of temporary closures. To download the app you can 
search for ‘NSW Schools Updates’ in the App Store (for Apple devices), in Google Play (for Android 
Devices) or go to:  
https://education.nsw.gov.au/parents-and-carers/nsw-school-updates-app  
 
2021 School Enrolments 
Kindergarten enrolments and all other enrolments for 2021 are       
currently being taken. In order for us to prepare our classes and      
ensure that equitable class numbers are maintained it is essential that 
we have all the information needed leading into 2021. If you know of 
someone who is enrolling at Warrimoo Public School and has not yet 
done so, could you please pass on our school details?  
Additionally, if you have children in Kindergarten to Year 5 and are 
planning on moving at the end of the year, that information is          
important also. 
 
 
 
 
 
            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://apps.transport.nsw.gov.au/ssts/#/howToApply
https://education.nsw.gov.au/parents-and-carers/nsw-school-updates-app
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Relocation of the School Bike Rack  
Here at Warrimoo Public School we have an increase in students riding their bikes to and from 
school each day. Unfortunately, the current location that we utilise as a bike rack is no longer larger 
enough to facilitate the school’s need. From the beginning of Week 5 the bike 
racks will be relocated to beside the hall facing the school oval. It is essential that 
all students who ride their bikes to school use a bike chain to secure their bike as 
this location is not within visual view of the administration building. Additional to 
the need to secure bikes at school I would like to remind all families and students 
of the importance of wearing an approved helmet while riding bikes and following 
the road rules associated with bicycle travel.   

I wish you a very happy and enjoyable school holiday period ahead.  
 
My kindest regards, 
 
Mr Tony Jeff 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 

Aim High to Achieve                                                                                                             https://www.warrimoo-p.schools@.nsw.gov.au        

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
            
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Aim High to Achieve                                                                                                             https://www.warrimoo-p.schools@.nsw.gov.au        

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
            
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Aim High to Achieve                                                                                                             https://www.warrimoo-p.schools@.nsw.gov.au        

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
            
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Aim High to Achieve                                                                                                             https://www.warrimoo-p.schools@.nsw.gov.au        

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Aim High to Achieve                                                                                                             https://www.warrimoo-p.schools@.nsw.gov.au        

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Aim High to Achieve                                                                                                             https://www.warrimoo-p.schools@.nsw.gov.au        

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Aim High to Achieve                                                                                                             https://www.warrimoo-p.schools@.nsw.gov.au        

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
            
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Aim High to Achieve                                                                                                             https://www.warrimoo-p.schools@.nsw.gov.au        

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
            
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Aim High to Achieve                                                                                                             https://www.warrimoo-p.schools@.nsw.gov.au        

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Aim High to Achieve                                                                                                             https://www.warrimoo-p.schools@.nsw.gov.au        

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Aim High to Achieve                                                                                                             https://www.warrimoo-p.schools@.nsw.gov.au        

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Book Fair 

Our annual school book fair is coming soon! The book fair will be run Monday-Wednesday of week 6. Due to Covid-19 
restrictions, unfortunately parents and other community members will not be able to attend this year, however, the 
book fair is such a highlight for our students that we didn’t want them to miss out. As a result, students will be able to 
access the book fair during their usual library lesson times. They will also be able to come in before school, during 
lunch times, and after school, within the book fair operating hours. To purchase a book, students will need to bring 
cash or have a completed wish list payment (please see the book fair invitation for details). All students will be given a 
wish list to take home on the Friday before the book fair.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
We are looking forward to another fun and successful book fair, albeit a slightly different one this year!  
 

Kari McRae 
Teacher Librarian 
 

Book Fair dates and times: 
Monday 16 November 8:30-4:00 
Tuesday 17 November 8:30-4:00 
Wednesday 18 November 8:30-4:00  
 

 

 

book parade 
 

As a part of our book week/book fair celebrations, we will hold a book parade on Tuesday 17th November. Students 
will have the opportunity to come dressed as their favourite character from a book and show their costumes to the 
rest of the school during the parade. The theme for CBCA Book Week 2020 is ‘Curious Creatures, Wild Minds’.          
Students are encouraged to dress up to reflect the theme, however any book character costume is fine. Again, due to 
the Covid-19 restriction, parents and other community members will regrettably not be able to attend the book       
parade this year. We will film the parade and make it available to families.   
 

Kari McRae 
Teacher Librarian 
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The end of the year is fast approaching and so is the Principal’s Assembly for 2020, where 
those children who have achieved three silver awards are awarded a Gold Award. These are 
presented by Mr Jeff. Our Principal’s Assembly will be held on Thursday 3rd December. 
 
However, due to Covid our format will be different for this year. Unfortunately, parents are 
not able to attend this year. We will be filming the occasion and parents will have access 
to this. The children will still have their afternoon tea celebration. 
 
Many children have already handed me their three silver awards. If your child has three silver 
awards at home please send them to me as soon as possible. The last day for handing in the 
silver awards is Friday 20th November. No awards can be accepted after this date as the ladies 
in the office require time to organise the awards and this is a very busy time for our school.  
 
Remember Principal’s Assembly is Thursday 3rd December.  Silver Awards are to be   
given to Mrs Mac by Friday 20th November at the latest. 
 
Mrs Mac 
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Share the Spirit of Christmas 
Warrimoo Public School S.R.C. 

Tuesday, 1st December 2020 
CHRISTMAS FOOD COLLECTION 

Students can support this Christmas Community Food Appeal by     
bringing along donations of food and they may wear comfortable mufti 

with closed footwear on Tuesday, 1
st
 December 2020 
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